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1. Gaelle BROAD, pages 45 – 46  

Question asked: 
Gaelle BROAD: I am just interested: your submissions mention – the one 
from Yarriambiack was to about 15 halls, eight pools, 26 playgrounds. There 
is a lot of infrastructure, essential infrastructure, that you are trying to 
provide, and roads. I know earlier you touched on that. But do you know 
what the current funding shortfall is for maintenance in your shires at the 
moment? 
Tammy SMITH: I would have to take that on notice, Gaelle, if that is okay, 
because we would be able to provide you with the exact figures. 
Gaelle BROAD: Thank you. Monica, did you want to talk to that? 
Monica REVELL: Yes, I will also have to take that on notice. 
 
Response:  
Current annual funding shortfall for maintenance at Hindmarsh Shire 
Council is approximately $3.4 million. This is broken down as follows:  
• roads approximately $1.2 million;  
• buildings approximately $1.2 million; and  
• other infrastructure (including footpaths, drainage, swimming pools, 

weirs, playground equipment, sporting reserves etc) approximately $1 
million. 

 
 
 


